
Test Your Smoke Detectors
Start off the new year knowing  your family and your home are 
protected by smoke detectors and carbon monoxide alarms that work.

4  �Test existing detectors and alarms

4  ��Put in new batteries and recycle the old ones

4  ��Remove non-working detectors and alarms and install new ones.

4  �Dispose of non-working detectors and alarms responsibly. Refer 
to the product label, user’s manual, or warranty for manufacturer’s 
instructions.
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HOLIDAY 
SCHEDULE 
Collection days will NOT 

change during the weeks of 

Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

and Presidents’ Day. Please 

be sure to put your carts out 

for collection by 6am on 

your regular service day.

Contact Mission Trail When
You Need Debris Box Service
We have boxes in sizes ranging from 10-40 yards for garbage, construction 
and demolition materials, green waste and more. For information on box 
sizes and rates, please contact us by phone or visit:
http://www.missiontrail.com/LosAltos/commercial-services-debris.html

Mission Trail is the franchised waste hauler for the City of Los Altos. As 
stated in Chapter 6.12 of the Los Altos Municipal Code, Mission Trail holds 
the exclusive right to provide debris box service in the City of Los Altos.

Are you ready to 

schedule an On-Call 

Bulky Clean-Up?  

Please give us a call  

@ 650-473-1400 as 

soon as possible as  

our schedule fills up 

very quickly.



1060 Richard Avenue
Santa Clara, CA 95050
650-473-1400
www.MissionTrail.com

Contact us: 
Location: 1060 Richard Ave.,   
   Santa Clara, CA 95050

Office Hours: 8am-5pm, 
   Monday-Friday
	 Closed on Thanksgiving, 
	 Christmas and New Year’s Day.

Phone: 650-473-1400

Web: www.MissionTrail.com
Printed on recycled paper using soy/vegetable-based inks

Be Conservative!	

•  Turn off the lights when not in use

•  Conserve gas, ride a bike

•  �Make sure your mix recycling consist mainly of 
cardboard, paper and plastic

•  Reduce

•  Reuse

•  Recycle

•  Educate the children on proper ways to recycle

While you think of others when you give gifts, think of the planet 
as well. Make decorations and gifts from recycled material.
Here are some tips on how you can be green:
• Send an E-Card
• Choose cards made of recycled material
• Reuse boxes, tins & gift bags
• Gift plants
• Select uncoated gift wrap
• �After Valentine’s Day, send cards to St. Jude’s Recycled Card 

Program. For more information visit, 

Be Green this Valentine’s Day!

https://stjudesranch.org/about-us/recycled-card-program/.


